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      March 15, 2019 
 
It is my distinct pleasure to announce, on behalf of the Village of Waterford Village Board, that our 
community is open for business.  Over the last year, citizens, developers and business owners have 
created a community vision expressly designed and crafted to appeal to the real estate development 
community. 
 
Utilizing only the most modern of practices, the Village of Waterford’s team of highly experienced 
consulting firms and skilled urban planning professionals have rewritten our Master Plan, Zoning Code, 
and Land Division Code, allowing me to proffer with absolute confidence and pride, a community poised 
for investment across industrial, commercial and residential categories unsurpassed in all respects by 
any of our neighboring communities in Southeast Wisconsin.  See attached concept plans and lot pricing 
sheets for development opportunities on Village owned or controlled properties.   
 
Anticipating the enclosed materials will meet with your interest, I am looking forward to developing a 
long and mutually prosperous association. 
 
 I extend to you in advance, my sincerest gratitude for your time and consideration.  
 
 
 
Zeke Jackson 
Village Administrator 
 
 
 
PS – Please visit our Economic Development Website, www.westof94.org for more extensive materials. 
 
 
 
 
Direct Contact: 
920-421-4457 (c) 
zjackson@waterfordwi.org 
 


